
Shout Out for Volunteers  
Volunteers are the lifeblood that makes sure that the event happens 
and to this end we are actively looking to recruit more volunteers to 
support the event.  It is a great opportunity to get involved in a village 
activity, meet new people and be a part of a great village event.   
 
Please contact me if you would like to volunteer at the event on Monday 
27th May – we have a variety of roles to fill such as working on the entry 
gate, being a bus conductor, assisting with car parking etc. Most roles 
are on a rota and will be for approximately 1 ½ hours. 
 
Paul Simnett 
Chairman – Organising Committee 
Tel: 813372 
Email: rollestontf@gmail.com 
 
Alternatively, we will also be having a meeting for all volunteers in 
Rolleston Club on the 23rd May at 7.30pm, where you can find out more 
about the day’s activities. 
 
This year’s new beneficiaries are Rolleston Cricket Club and Burton 
MIND and we will again be supporting; Rolleston Pre-school, Rolleston 
Alms House Trust, St John Ambulance, Midland Air Ambulance and St 
Giles Hospice. I’m sure that you will agree that this is a varied cross 
section of deserving causes, and that at least one will be close to your 
heart. 


